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KEN THOMSON 

107 Marigold 

My name is Ken Thomson, and I am vying to become a member of the board of directors of 

Mantex Corporation in Pine to Palm Resort Park. I have been a resident and owner in Pine to 

Palm since 2005. My wife, Terry, and I have been married for over 54 years and we have 2 grown 

daughters and 5 grandchildren. We reside in a condo in the North Kildonan area of Winnipeg.  

In my professional life, I worked 30 years for the Correctional Service of Canada at Stony 

Mountain and Rockwood institutions in Manitoba. I was employed as a unit manager and was 

responsible for the operation of 1 of the 4 units within Stony Mountain. I transferred to Rockwood 

Institution in 1998 and was the only unit manager at that institution. I acted, on numerous 

occasions, as the deputy warden in both institutions. I served on numerous internal investigations 

and hiring boards within the Prairie Region. I also participated, as an instructor, in staff training 

for supervisors. I have been retired since 2002. 

I also served 10 years on the board of directors of Winnipeg Crime Stoppers including 3 years as 

vice chairperson. 

As I stated earlier, we live in a condo in Winnipeg and I served on the board of directors, of our 

condo board, for 15 years, including 3 years as the chairperson. 

In my younger days I was very involved in the football community in Manitoba. I played, coached, 

and officiated, serving as the President of the Manitoba Football Officials Association. 

Within Pine to Palm Park, I have volunteered numerous times, over the years, in different 

capacities. I previously served as the Entertainment Director on the board of the Tourist Club (now 

the Activity Club) for 3 years. 

It is my belief that my experience and skills learned on these above mentioned boards and 

associations will be beneficial to me and the park, should I be elected to the Mantex board. 

Communication is the cornerstone to a good relationship both within the board and with our 

residents, volunteers, visitors, guests, and employees. I will strive to ensure that everybody I deal 

with is given the information that they deserve and will be transparent with all, as per the mission 

and core values/guiding principles of the Mantex Board. 

Please consider my experience and commitment when voting at the AGM. I promise to work 

diligently for the park and its’ residents.  


